
 

 
 

UNIVERSITY OF HEALTH SCIENCES LAHORE  

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

STATE ENTRY TEST – 2019  
For Admission into Medical Colleges of  

Azad Jammu & Kashmir  
 

Reference Pakistan Medical & Dental Council (PM&DC) letter dated 28th August, 2019, the 
State Entry Test – 2019 for admission into Medical Colleges of Azad Jammu & Kashmir has 

been rescheduled from 8th September 2019 because of its close proximity with Ashura. The 
State Entry Test – 2019 shall now be held on Sunday, 15th September, 2019. 
 
The candidates can appear in the test with the same roll number slips that have already 
been issued to them. 
  
The rest of the conditions shall remain the same.  
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Vice Chancellor 
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